
 

 
 

 

June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

New College Year 9 Aspire – Languages/Oxford University Event 

  

I am writing to inform you of a planned visit to New College Pontefract on Wednesday 26th 

June 2024.  This opportunity will enhance your child’s academic and personal skills and build on 

the knowledge gained throughout their educational journey.  Your child has been selected for 

this prestigious event from their excellent achievements in French. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for your child to discover what studying at Oxford University is 

like, there will be guest speakers and a workshop for your child to participate in.  

 

Payment Details  

There are no costs involved to parents/carers. A light lunch will also be provided by New College. 

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart college at 9am on Wednesday 26th June 2024 and are due to return to 

college at 1.30pm, traffic dependent, on the same date. Students should go to their P&A area as 

normal and then meet in the Carnegie area, where Mr Dowey will be waiting for them, so a 

register can be taken and the attendance office informed, prior to departure.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

T Dowey              S Lewis   
Mr T Dowey                                  Mrs S Lewis 

Careers Lead                                Assistant Principal (Curriculum & Progression)  

                          

      

 

 


